
Reception Class - Autumn Term – 2024/2025 
 

 

Dear parents, 

Welcome back! I hope you all had a good summer holiday. Please read the class routines 

and expectations listed below. If you have any queries or questions, we will be happy to 

speak to you at the end of the day after all the children have been dismissed.                                                                                                                                                                                             

Ms Wekpe and Miss Hadji                                                                                                                                                                                      

                                                                                                                                                                                    
 

PE: 

Reception will be having 

PE on Tuesday mornings. 

Their PE kit is: 

 PE t-shirt (white) 

 Blue shorts/Navy 

jogging bottoms 

 White socks 

 trainers 

Reading/RWI: 

Every Friday, the children 

need to bring in their 

reading records and their 

books: 

 A levelled book 

 A reading book for 

pleasure 

 

Reading should be at least 

15mins a day. 

 

Class Dojo: 

Please check Class Dojo 

daily for updates. Feel 

free to send us a message 

with any enquires and I 

will try to respond as 

soon as possible.

 

 
The children will receive 

homework on- 

Friday: This will include 

spelling words, which 

needs to be practiced 

(children need to learn 

how to use them in a 

sentence). 

Numeracy, topic RE will be 

given to reinforce learning 

that has taken place in 

class. 

 

 

 

 Important Dates 

E-safety: week 

beginning 9th September 

Bake sale: 13/09/24 

Roald Dahl: 13/09/24 

Black History: week 

beginning 21st Oct 

Parliament Week:3rd 

Nov 

Anti-Bullying week and 

Maths week: week 

beginning 10th Nov 

 

 

 

 

            

Giving Mondays 

We ask that you kindly 

donate £1 weekly 

towards additional 

resources to support your 

children’s in the class. 

This half term is £6 


